
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free 800-727-9170 

June 23, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:   UE-200301 - Avista Utilities 2023 Electric Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) Work Plan 

Update 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

In accordance with Condition 36 as approved in Final Order 01 in Docket UE-210628, approving 

Avista’s 2021 Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP), Avista Utilities submits an update to 

its 2023 Electric IRP Work Plan. Condition 36 directs Avista to reflect the date of its September 

and subsequent 2022 IRP Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting in its IRP Workplan. If 

you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact John Lyons 509-495-8515 or me at 

509-495-2782.

Sincerely, 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

Regulatory Affairs 

Shawn.Bonfield@avistacorp.com 
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